TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway

Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203
Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski council@ledyardct.org

June 27, 2022

Habitat for Humanity of Eastern Connecticut
Ms. Sarah Lufler

377 Broad Street

New London, Connecticut 06320

Dear Ms, Lufler:

In accordance with CGS the Ledyard Town Council held a Public Hearing on June 22,
2022 regarding Habitat for Humanity of Eastern Connecticut proposed project for Neighborhood
Assistance Act Program eligibility.

Subsequent to the Public Hearing, the Town Council at its regular meeting held on June
22, 2022 approved to support/endorse Habitat for Humanity of Eastern Connecticut proposed
project to conduct a full rehabilitation to a single-family split-level home, which would include
siding, roofing, windows, sheet rock, insulation, kitchen, bath, flooring, and Energy Star
appliances.

The Town Council greatly appreciates the dedication and work of the many Habitat for
Humanity Volunteers and the value they provide to our community. We wish you much success
in obtaining sponsors that would support your full rehabilitation of this home.

As you mentioned during the Public Hearing the 1,000 square feet home with three
bedrooms and 1.5 bathrooms, located at 42 Laurel Leaf Drive in Gales Ferry, was a great
neighborhood to raise a family.

Sincerely

A

evinJ. Dombrdwski
Chairman

cc: Mayor

Town Council Meeting — June 22, 2022
~Neighborhood Assistance Act Project ~
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